April 28, 2016

Mr. Joe Shea

Little League Canada
235 Dale Avenue
Ottawa, Ontario
K1G OH6

RE — SOFTBALL CHARTER (MEDICINE HAT)

Dear Joe,
Please accept this letter for Medicine Hat Little League (551-04-01) relinquishing any
intentions of chartering softball within the boundaries of Medicine Hat Little League.

Since Medicine Hat Little League's inception, we have never chartered a softball program and
in the future, have no plans to do so.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kevin Friesen
President
Medicine Hat Little League

Box 382 Medicine Hat, AB T1A 7G1 Website: www.mhlittleleague.com




